
As from 19th July 2021, a new, lower level of risk has resulted in a Level 0 
status. As the OTCC is a multi-purpose space, we will be following public health 
guidance for all activities that will mean that a gradual reopening of the Centre 
can be started in the coming month whilst the lower levels of COVID still exists. 

We encourage use in the Centre of hand-gel sanitiser from fixed or portable 
dispensers. 

We really want to ensure that everyone in the community is aware of the covid  
safety guidance. Not simply the washing your hands, and wearing a face 

covering, but being aware of the symptoms, on the need to self isolate and book a 
test, and what help is available if you are isolating.

We need your assistance to circulate this information to all your  
volunteers/users and those you come into contact with. We need to get 

this message out in our community.


